

Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum

To: Honorable Town Board

From: Amelia Greenan, Deputy Town Supervisor

Date: February 24, 2022

Subject: Accept Resignation of Maria Ross – Recreation Department

Kindly move to accept the voluntary resignation of Maria Ross, Clerk Typist in the Recreation Department. Ms. Ross resigned before her February 22 start date due to another sudden employment opportunity. Another candidate will be offered for appointment to fill this vacancy during the Town Board 2-28-2022 meeting agenda.